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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning 

Commission meeting has been rescheduled for April 23, 

2019 at 7:00 P.M.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

The City of Potterville will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals 

with disabilities at the meeting/hearing upon reasonable notice to the City.  Individuals with 

disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City by writing or calling the 

City staff at (517) 645-7641.  This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act of 

the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 

 

 

 

Posted at City Hall: 4/1/2019 

Posted on Website: 4/1/2019   

Posted By: Stephanie Wilson, City Clerk 


